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PRESS RELEASE N.18

Raptors, finches and greenfinches will be set free again
Green light for the International Po Delta Birdwatching Fair in Comacchio

COMACCHIO (Fe). The fowl caught by the poachers or wounded and then cured at the “Animal and wildfowl first aid centre “Robin”, Modena, will be given to fly by the Government Forestry Department on Saturday May 1st at 10:30 a.m., in occasion of the International Po Delta Birdwatching fair. 
An exciting moment visitors will enjoy during the event, scheduled from April 28th to May 1st in Comacchio (Fe). 
The Government Forestry Department will be present with a vast set of tools for the illegal capture of wild animals on display; this way it will be possible, also for nature lovers, parks, woods and oasis goers, to recognise and identify the terrible poachers’ traps and allow their removal by warning the authorities in charge. 
Thanks to the careful intervention of the Government Forestry Department, two hobbies (raptors) and other small fowls among which finches and greenfinches will be able to gain their freedom again, by taking flight from Fattibello riverbank in Comacchio. “This is the most suitable period to set nursed birds free - Pier Luigi Fedele says -  Commander of the Government Forestry Department for the Provinces of Ravenna and Ferrara – and we will try to find an area with trees nearby, that birds will be able to hold on to wherever in need”. In the kermesse, come to its third edition, besides the many leisure activities such as excursions, didactic labs, photography workshops and birdwatching lessons, several scientific conventions are scheduled, among which one organized by the Po Delta Park of Emilia-Romagna on biodiversities and bird flu. 
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